
 

Doubts, Distrust, Division, Discourage-

ment, Discontent, Defilement, and others.  
 

Many of Godõs children struggle and               

experience defeat in their daily walk with 
the Lord because of these Deadly Dõs.        
We will learn from Godõs Word how             

to have victory over them and win the             
everyday battles that come our way.  
 

Building and Battling are two words that 
sum up the Christian life. I pray the  
studies we have done together will help 

you build a firm foundation where you 
experience victory in your life for Christ.  

 

Building and Battling - this year we have 

focused on these two words that describe 
the Christian life.   
 

Throughout the previous months, we 
have looked at how important it is to 
build  a Godly legacy and inheritance, 

how to battle  the external and internal 
spiritual enemies, and how to build  
strength and stability in our lives by           

establishing a strong and solid biblical 
base in assurance, faith, grace, right            

priorities, as well as our philosophy of 
music.  

 

This last quarter, we will once again             

focus on battling . These messages              
on battling are what I call the  Deadly Dõs-  
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At the end of August, we were privileged to have one of our own speak for our schoolôs 

Spiritual Emphasis Week and our church revival services.  Evangelist Dustin Duke was 

a faithful member of First Baptist and served in several ministries and as the Awana 

Commander. Brother Duke shared that while he attended FBC, God burdened his heart 

to serve him in a full-time way during a revival meeting with  Evangelist Dave Young. 

Since that time, Brother Duke has graduated from Ambassador Baptist College and has 

entered evangelism full-time. God has blessed Brother Duke with his wife, Emily, and 

two daughters - Riley and Ainsley - who serve alongside him in the ministry. Brother 

Duke is seeking to surrender his will to that of the Holy Spirit and is burdened to share 

the importance of living a spirit-filled life with those God allows him to minister to. 

Brother Dukeôs messages were an encouragement and his growth in the Lord was very 

apparent. Pray God blesses his ministry and that he sees many souls trust Christ and 

grow in their walk with the Lord.   
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The FBC Awana program began thirty-five years ago. At that time, David and 

Debbie Cox took the responsibility of becoming the directors for the Cubbieôs Club 

and have been there ever since. Their dedication has touched hundreds, if not             

thousands, of childrenôs and parentôs lives over the years. Last year when they 

made the decision to retire, they began training another couple to take their place       

as directors. Sunday, September 4, Awana Commander, Darrel Kandil, honored the 

Coxôs with a special presentation and gifts to thank them for their many years of 

faithful service. Awana Board of Directors member, Chris Williams (who worked 

with the Coxôs in Awana during the 1980s), presented them with a piece of the 

original Awana game floor signed by Awana Founder, Art Rorheim. FBC is very 

thankful to David and Debbie Cox for their faithful service and wishes them the 

best in the coming years. 

Dr. Jim Schettler, the Vice President of Student Affairs at West Coast Baptist Bible College, 

preached for our men's conference on the topics of servant leadership - The Dirty Towel            

Principle, and on the issue of bitterness - Who is Ahithophel. With sixty-five men present,            

the conference was an immense spiritual blessing and time of growth. During the Sunday 

morning service, Brother Schettler also shared an inspiring message on the book of Habakkuk, 

which he called From Perplexing to Praising. He brought alive this Old Testament account 

and showed how pertinent it is to us today. It is important to embrace Godôs Word and apply           

it to our everyday life - to go from questioning God to trusting Him regardless of the             

circumstances. In addition to the menôs conference, Dr. Schettler spoke to our junior and            

senior high students where his passion for teens was visible in his enthusiasm and interaction 

with the students.   

This summer twenty-five teens went to the Bill Rice Ranch for a fantastic week of camp. They heard amazing 

preaching from men such as Evangelists Morris Gleiser, Tim Thompson, Matt Downs, and from Dr. Bill Rice III. 

Many of our teens made decisions concerning the establishment and consistency of their walk with the Lord. 




